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REF201 Severn Trent 

Severn Trent are generally supportive of the principles behind policy ST48. Especially the protection of 
ground water which has a significant impact on the water resource availability within Nottinghamshire. We 
are also supportive of the approach of water re-use, minimising consumption. See example wording and 
comments within our Protecting Groundwater Section of the response. 

Thank you for your comments 

REF273 Anglian Water 

Anglian Water is generally supportive of the requirements of Policy ST48 in relation to safeguarding potable 
water sources from the potential risk of pollution arising from new development proposals. We also fully 
support the reference made to development proposals incorporating water re-use measures wherever 
possible to reduce demand on existing water supply. 

Thank you for your comments 

REF282 National Trust National Trust supports Policy ST48 Water Quality. Thank you for your comments 

REF300  Natural England Natural England welcomes this policy. Thank you for your comments 
 


